
BH Incorporated stands strong in it's advocacy
of the upcoming farm bill

HANOVER, MA, UNITED STATES, September 26, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Boston Hemp Inc has

been a pivotal player in the CBD industry since its inception in 2017, providing high-quality CBD

and hemp-based products to a growing market of health-conscious consumers. The company's

mission has been rooted in promoting the natural benefits of hemp and CBD for wellness,

contributing to the overall acceptance and growth of the CBD industry across the United States

by servicing over 10,000 retail stores nationwide. 

As the CBD market continues to expand, Boston Hemp Inc has remained a vocal advocate for the

rights of consumers and businesses in the sector. One of the major battles currently faced by the

company, and the industry as a whole, is ensuring that the upcoming Farm Bill remains favorable

to the legal status of CBD and all other hemp derived cannabinoids. The 2018 Farm Bill was a

turning point, legalizing hemp cultivation and the production of CBD products with less than

0.3% THC. This bill provided millions of Americans access to the therapeutic benefits of CBD,

helping them manage conditions like anxiety, pain, and inflammation, as well as offering a

natural alternative to pharmaceuticals.

Boston Hemp Inc is now fighting to protect these gains as discussions around the new Farm Bill

emerge. With increasing pressure from regulatory agencies and a patchwork of state-level

restrictions, the future of the CBD market depends on maintaining the legal clarity and market

access established in 2018. The company, along with other industry leaders, is lobbying to

ensure that the federal government recognizes the immense value CBD products have brought

to daily life for millions of Americans.

Their advocacy focuses on the importance of continued consumer access to safe, high-quality

CBD products, as well as ensuring that farmers, manufacturers, and retailers can continue to

operate within a clear and fair regulatory framework. With Boston Hemp Inc leading the charge,

the fight for the upcoming Farm Bill is critical not just for the future of the industry, but for the

millions of people who rely on CBD for their well-being. For more information on how to support

the upcoming farm bill you can visit BostonHempInc.com.
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